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Last summer your chapter officers were led through the Institutes Strategic Plan then tooled to do the same for their chapters.  We ask that you follow up with each of your chapters and ask the following questions to assist in guiding this year’s Chapter Officer Training:
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1. Did you review, interpret and utilize the Strategic Planning worksheet provided as part of 2020 COT?
If yes, what steps have you taken next? If no, explain why. 


2. Would it be helpful for your chapter to build upon the Strategic visioning framework as part of 2020 COT? 








3. For those chapters that were not in attendance at 2020 COT (Northern Nevada, Mississippi, Arkansas, Kentucky, New York Metro, San Diego, New Mexico, & Alaska): Will your chapter be represented at COT this year and if not, what is preventing you? 








**Please remind all chapters it is highly recommend the 2021 RVP, First RVP, President, President Elect, and Admins are in attendance for the entire duration for COT. 
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